
 

Phase I of the Lomas Santa Fe Active Transportation Improvement Project 
was initiated in 2017 and focused on identifying key issues along the corridor 
from Highway 101 to Highland Drive.  In 2018, the City completed Phase II of 
the project, which included an evaluation of the feasibility of potential 
improvement scenarios.     
 
The next step in the project will be an Open House where the community will 
again be asked to provide input on the plans for the corridor.  The design 
team will be available to gather your input and answer questions you may 
have about the project.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Details for the Open House are provided below. 

LOMAS SANTA FE  
   Corridor Improvements Project 

Project Open House 
Wednesday, May 29, 2019 - 6:00 – 7:30 PM 

City of Solana Beach, Council Chambers 
 

Meeting Agenda: 

6:00 pm   Sign In 
6:15 pm   Welcome 
6:20 pm   Project Overview 
6:45 – 7:30 pm   Open House 

 
  
For more information, please contact Dan Goldberg, Project Manager at 
(858) 720-2474, dgoldberg@cosb.org or visit the project website at 
www.ci.solana-beach.ca.us. 
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